
PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION 

IMPORTANT NOTICE

February 3, 2025

CVRD Parks – Parking Lot Gates Closed Due to Weather Conditions 

COWICHAN VALLEY, BC – The CVRD has closed a number of its park gates due to the ice 
and snow conditions in the parking lots. The parks remain open; however, park users should 
exercise extreme caution. 

The park gates will be reopened by the CVRD once weather conditions permit. 

For more information, please contact: 

CVRD 
Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  

mailto:parks@cvrd.bc.ca

